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Dear Parent,

Educational technology and funding changes daily. To keep up
with these changes and expenses, our school is participating in
our local Strack & Van Til Apples for the Students program.

The Strack & Van Til Apples for the Students program enables our
school to earn Apple Computers and iPads, sporting goods, audio
visual equipment, science supplies, hundreds of other items to
choose from, and they’re all FREE.........

To earn these FREE awards we simply have to collect as many
Strack & Van Til register receipts as possible from September 1st,
2020 through March 1st, 2021. Ask your friends and relatives to
shop at Strack & Van Til and save every receipt.

Send the receipts to school with your student as often as possible.
Here at school we will count the value of the register tapes
collected and redeem them for great items that benefit your child.

Thank you in advance for your participation.
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Give Thanks & Gobble Up Receipts

Stock up on all of your Thanksgiving
goodies and earn points for our school!

Each dollar from a Strack & Van Til receipt
earns our school points.

Receipts dated belween
Sep. 1-Mar 1 qualify.



